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 Hebron Democrats Announce Slate for 2025 Municipal Elections 

 HEBRON, Conn. – At a special meeting held on July 16, the Hebron Democratic Town 
 Committee officially voted to endorse a dynamic and experienced slate of candidates for the 
 upcoming 2025 municipal elections. The slate reflects a deep commitment to public service, 
 fiscal responsibility, and building a stronger, more inclusive community for all residents. 

 The endorsed candidates are as follows: 

 ●  Tiffany Thieli Board of SelectmanJan Lawrence Board of Selectman 
 ●  Adam Ockman Board of Finance 
 ●  Ryan Herrick Board of Finance 
 ●  Francesca Villani Town Clerk 
 ●  Heather Petit Board of Education 
 ●  Nicole Mathews Board of Education 
 ●  Elizabeth Fitzgerald Board of Education 
 ●  Jessica Hall Rham Board of Education 
 ●  Rudy Dellafiore Rham Board of Education 
 ●  Amy D’Amaddio Rham Board of Education 
 ●  David Sousa Planning and Zoning Commission 
 ●  Davis Howell Planning and Zoning Alternate 
 ●  Adam Thiele Zoning Board of Appeals 
 ●  Maura Baker Board of Assessment Appeals 
 ●  Cathy McSweeney Zoning Board of Appeals Alternate 

 “Our slate represents the best of our town — dedicated neighbors, public servants, and 
 professionals who bring integrity, fresh ideas, and a deep understanding of our community’s 
 needs,” said Cris Lawrence, Chair of the Hebron Democratic Town Committee. “Together, they 
 are ready to work hard to ensure every resident feels heard, supported, and included in our 
 town’s future.”The committee looks forward to supporting this impressive group of candidates as 
 they connect with voters across Hebron and share their vision for a more transparent, 
 collaborative, and forward-thinking local government. 

 For more information or to get involved in the campaign, please contact dems@hebrondems.com 
 or visit hebrondems.com. 


